
 

Dear Parent and Caregivers, 
 

Parents will be able to select their children’s prizes from NOW until 20th November 2024, 

please note that all families can continue to fundraise up until that date. 
 

All parents who have signed up to the School Fun Run website will be notified via email that the 

way to order their prizes is through their online profile page. 

Mr A Bowmer        P&C Committee 

Principal 
 

       


